
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
FROM: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
MEETING DATE: February 9, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Report PACAC10-006 
 Delegation- Market Hall Restoration 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

PURPOSE 

A report to recommend that the Committee receive a delegation by Mary Gallop and 
Ken Trevelyan regarding the final phase of the exterior restoration of Market Hall.  

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC10-006, dated February 9, 2010, of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 

 
That the presentation made by Mary Gallop, Manager of Facilities and Special Projects 
and Ken Trevelyan, of Trevelyan Architect, Inc, with respect to the Market Hall 
Restoration project, be received for information. 

 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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BACKGROUND 

Bids have been received for the renovation of the Market Hall Performing Arts 
Centre renovation and the concomitant completion of the exterior restoration of 
the building. Mary Gallop, the City’s Manager of Facilities and Special Projects 
and Ken Trevelyan of Trevelyan Architect, Inc., will provide an update on the 
specifications for the final phase of restoration work.   
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
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